
SUNSHINE WATER CONTROL 
DISTRICT  

 
NOTICE OF 

RESCHEDULED 
DECEMBER MEETING 

 
 

Please be advised that the December 11, 
2013 Regular Meeting of the Sunshine 
Water Control District’s Board of 
Supervisors has been rescheduled to be 
held on WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 
2013 at 6:30 p.m., at the LaQuinta Inn, 
Coral Springs, 3701 N. University Drive, 
Coral Springs, Florida 33065.  
 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
District Manager 
Sunshine Water Control District  


